
 

 
 

Residents are invited to come along to the  
 

Perry Barr 
Ward Meeting 

 

At 7pm on 

15 February 2018 
 

ALEXANDER STADIUM, 
WALSALL ROAD, B42 2LR 
(BACK STRAIGHT STAND) 

(please use the rear car park) 
 

A special meeting to brief residents about the Birmingham 
Commonwealth Games in 2022 and 

− The impact and opportunities for Perry Park & 
Perry Hall Park 

− Development of the athletes village 

− Legacy potential for the area 
 

Come along and have your say 
 

Let us know if you have any access issues or special/particular requirements 
Contact: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 675 5664 or e-mail: 

kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk 
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